







October 5, 2015



Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:	Washington Utilities and Transp. Comm’n v. BNSF Railway Co.
	Docket TR-150284

Dear Mr. King:  

[bookmark: _GoBack]On behalf of Commission Staff and BNSF, I have enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket the original and four copies of the parties’ Joint Responses to Bench Request Nos. 1 and 2, and Certificate of Service.

Sincerely,



JULIAN BEATTIE
Assistant Attorney General 

JB/emd
Enclosures 
cc:  BNSF Railway Co. w/encs.
